
A Leap Game
February 29, 2020

The outcome of the contest, North Carolina 92, Syracuse 79, was not what we’d hoped for … but the turnout
exceeded our expectations. We had  21 alums, family and friends of Syracuse on hand at Von Ebert Brewing in
the Pearl for a fun game watch. And we were joined by about a dozen members of the Portland Tar Heels
alumni club. It was a fun afternoon making new friends, whether they were from UNC, ’Cuse or ESF.

Thanks to everyone who came out, and especially to Lisa Weidman ’94/’98 and Jonathan Williams ’18 who
traveled in from Dundee and Astoria,  respectively.  And to Mike Maloney, a UNC Dad but also a ’75 Stumpy!
And a tip of the cap to  Kate Johnson ’16 and UNC’s Meg Petersen Marshall for setting up the joint game
watch!
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